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The shelter causes no harm to views and is no an obstacle while walking through the right of way. I am for the
proposal as it makes sense on the positioning too.

Comments made by Mr Peter Stentiford of The Witching Post Inn , The Witching Post Inn, Egton, Whitby,
Yo21 1tz

Preferred Method of Contact is Post

Comment Type is No objection
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